
May Luncheon at Meadowood 

On May 14, IURA members and their guests will celebrate the end of the academic 
year with a special luncheon buffet in Meadowood’s Terrace Room. The IURA’s 
own Wendy Elliot will provide background piano music for the event. Retirees and 
guests may arrive after 11 a.m. and select a seat. The buffet begins at 11:30 a.m. 

The menu will include salad (butter lettuce, blueberries, toasted pecans, dried 
cranberries, goat cheese, and lemon balsamic dressing), gluten-free pork tenderloin 
with apple chutney on the side, baked sweet potato, fresh asparagus with lemon, 
croissants, and banana-pineapple spice cake. 

Those who do not wish to eat pork must specify chicken parmesan or crustless 
spinach quiche when making their reservations. Water, iced tea, and lemonade will 
be served at the table, and self-serve coffee will be available. 

The cost for each meal is $25, which includes tax and tip. Reservations must be 
received by April 29. Because of space limitations, only the first 75 reservations 
can be accommodated. People whose forms arrive after that number has been 
reached will be notified and placed on a waiting list. For that reason, please include 
your email address. Meadowood will provide bus service from the Center for 
Exploration of Energy and Matter (formerly the cyclotron) parking area. 



RESERVATION FOR MAY 14 LUNCHEON 

Doors Open 11 a.m., Buffet at 11:30 
Terrace Room, Meadowood Retirement Community 

PLEASE PRINT Name(s)  

__________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Email address _______________________________________________________ 

Please circle this line and initial your choice to pre-order chicken parmesan ____or 
crustless spinach quiche____. 

All others will have the pork tenderloin with apple chutney. 

The cost for each meal is $25. Please mail this form, together with your check, to  

IU Retirees Association,  
P.O. Box 8393,  
Bloomington, IN 47407-8393 

RESERVATIONS AND PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 
APRIL 29!


